City of Haines Newsletter
December 2014
Welcome to your City’s newsletter. In an attempt for better communication, your Mayor, City Council and City employees would like to give updates and announcements for the benefit of the citizens on Haines. The newsletter is now posted on the City web site at: www.cityofhainesor.org.  
Election Results
The November 4, 2014 Election results are as follows: Mayor - Jim Brown, Council - Katie Jones Bedolla, Don Adcock and John Shurtleff.
The incoming Mayor and Council members will take office January 1, 2015, they will take the Oath of Office at the December 9, 2014 Council meeting at 6:00 pm. Returning Council members are Dawn O'Grady, Sharon Dinger and Connie Pound.

A Big Thank You 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the citizens of Haines for allowing me to serve as Mayor for the last 4 years. Serving as Mayor has been a roller coaster of events and emotions. My first term had a huge learning curve from flooding and a new employee (literally on my first day as Mayor) to a City Full of Anger. My second term has been more about learning Government laws and policies. I feel that the leaders of Haines have come a long way and grown immensely over the last 4 years. Our community has become a much more calm and giving community. 

I would like to add a special thanks and much gratitude for Haines City Recorder – Valerie Russell and Public Works Director - Josh Proebstel. Josh is a valuable resource for Haines. Josh is a hard worker, self-motivated and very intelligent. Valerie is the backbone of this community. I could not have done my job as Mayor without the knowledge and guidance of Valerie. She also is a very hard worker, self-motivated and very intelligent. These two employees are what keeps this little town we love, operating from day to day. I urge the citizens of Haines to support these two individuals as much as possible. They deserve it. 
Lastly, I will turn the keys of the city over with honor to Jim Brown. I believe Jim will do an outstanding job for all of us. I welcome Katie Bedolla and Don Adcock to the city council. I am sure they will represent us as citizens very well. I also would like to thank Kathy Ritch for the years that she has served on the council and I would also like to thank Dawn O’Grady, Sharon Dinger, Connie Pound and John Shurtleff for serving with me and helping me accomplish all that we have. I wish the new council the best of luck in the endeavors they face and most of all, I want to thank my beautiful wife Jody, for all of the support and help through my time as Mayor.
Thank You, Dennis Anthony - Mayor 
Haines Christmas Round-Up

The Haines Christmas Round-Up will take place December 6th. Please join us and round up all of the fun around town. Visit each of the specials in town, receive a sticker, (no purchase necessary). After you have collected them all, turn in your card at the Grange for your chance to win a fabulous door prize. Get your game card and a chance to win! Visit the Haines Mercantile - Special $1.00 Cappuccino. The Record Courier - Pictures with Santa! from 9:00 - 2:00, The Elkhorn Grange 9:00 - 2:00 - Local Vendors & Kids Crafts (no charge). Haines Marketplace - Lots of gift ideas, furniture, home decor, clothes and a special Hot Chocolate Bar! The Frontier Restaurant - Lunch Special - Italian Sausage Soup, Greek Salad & Dinner Roll. Brianna's Breads - $1.00 Fresh Baked Cookies. Haines Steakhouse - Dinner Special (4:00 pm - 9:00 pm).
Landfill

The Landfill hours of operation have changed to Saturdays 8:00 am - 1:00 pm for the winter months. Closures are possible due to weather conditions, so please check for updates at 541-856-3366 press #2 for Landfill.
Dog License

2014 dog licenses will expire December 31, 2014, don't forget to purchase your 2015 tags. It is a requirement to have your dog(s) licensed with the City of Haines. If  you have unlicensed dog(s) you are in violation of the City's Dog Ordinance and could be subject to a fine. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall, please bring proof of current rabies vaccination. 

ATV License
In order to ride an ATV on City Streets it must be licensed with the City. Licenses can be purchased at City Hall for $5.00.
Be a part of your City
I invite each and every one of you to come to the Council meetings to hear and see first hand what is happening in your City. There are a lot of rumors and the best way to deal with a rumor is to research the facts. What you hear at the store, bar or at church may or may not be the truth. Rumors that get out of hand make the jobs of your Council and City employees harder and more costly, so please do your part to seek the truth. The next Council Meeting will be held Tuesday, December 9, 2014 at 6:00 pm at City Hall.  Thank you for reading and until next time, enjoy living in Haines.
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